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9*Anne Rapkin, Esquire *
Attorney General's Office
188 West Randolph, Suite 2315 IN RESPONSE REFER
Chicago, IL 60601 TO FOIA-81-96

Dear Ms. Rapkin:

This is in response to your undated letter in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, radioactive monitoring and
sampling emission documents regarding the Kerr-McGee Chemical Corporation
in West Chicago, IL.

This office has been informed that you were provided documents by the.
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety, Office of Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguards.

- . .
Sincerely.
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J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records -

Office of Administration
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